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EQUIPPING AND EMPOWERING FAMILIES 

AND STUDENTS THROUGH CHRIST. 
 

FROM the PTL: 

Next PTL Meeting- Monday, April 5 at 6:30 through 

Zoom.  Contact Kelly Salmela for the link so that you 

can join in. 

 

Our third quarter Chapel 

offerings totaled $368.31!  Great 

job, St. James students!  Remember 

that Monday, March 29 we have the 

special “breakfast for lunch” menu since you met the second 

quarter goal for chapel offerings. 

 

Choir Schedule changes:  

Instead of an in person concert this year, we will be 

recording each choir.  Watch for an email with the link to 

view the concert when it has been prepared. 

Also, the 5-8 grade choir will not be singing on May 2. 

 

Athletic news: 

This past Tuesday our Saints took 

on the team from Wayzata.  Final 

score was Wayzata 44 Saints 30.  

Yesterday the team traveled to 

Mayer and came out on top with a score of 31-22. They have 

one more home game on April 6 vs. Chaska. 

 

Registration reminder: 

You can very simply register your child(ren) for next year 

by clicking the Yes button at the bottom of your Fast 

Direct home page.  Registration fees are the same as last 

year.  Kindergarten through eighth grade is $125 per 

student.  For preschool it is $75.00.  You may set up 

payment for those fees on Fast Direct, or you may bring 

payment to the school office. 

 

Fish Fry:  

Thank you to everyone who came to eat 

fish and enjoy an evening out.  Your 

support for our school is greatly 

appreciated. Thank you also to everyone 

who donated goodies and /or time for last Friday’s event 

here at St. James.  With all your help we served over 450 

people that night. 

 

 

 

                      Sunday, March 28 

 8:00 and 10:30 a.m. Worship services 

Choir: 

8:00 a.m. Grades 1-2 

               Maundy Thursday, April 1 

7:00 p.m. Worship service 

               Friday, April 2 

9:00 a.m. Tre Ore service 

7:00 p.m. Tenebrae Service 

              

               Saturday, April 3 

7:00 p.m.  Easter Vigil service 

               Sunday, April 4 

8:00 and 10:30 a.m.  Easter Worship 

 

                       Wednesday, April 7 

Chapel:        

8:10 a.m. Pastor Loder 

            

In Our Prayers:  This upcoming week please add these 

prayer requests to your daily prayer time: 
 

 Thank you for the salvation won for us by Jesus’ 

suffering, death, and resurrection. 

 Thanks for the opportunities to worship you freely 

in the coming week. 

 Thanks for the blessing of spring rains. 

 For all who are going through cancer treatments, 

especially Lesley Stueven and Connie Baumann. 

 For a restful and safe spring break for all our 

families and staff. 

 For good health for everyone. 

 

 

We are looking for a 

permanent part-time 

childcare assistant. 

Schedule will coincide with 

the school year and begin 

in September.  Summer’s 

off!!!  If you are 

interested or have someone in mind, contact Stacey 

Sparkman 859-240-6114 or 

email ssparkman@stjameshl.org  

 

mailto:ssparkman@stjameshl.org


Upcoming at St. James School:   

Sun., March 28                                                                    

8:00 a.m.       Grades 1-2 choir                                            

9:00 p.m.       Nine at 9:00 prayer 

time 

Tues., March 30                                                             

Third quarter ends                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Wed., March 31- Mon. April 5                                                  

NO SCHOOL: SPRING BREAK           

 

Thurs., April 1                                                          

7:00 p.m.                Maundy Thursday service 

 

Fri., April 2 

9:00 a.m. Tre Ore service 

7:00 p.m. Tenebrae service 

 

Sat., April 3 

7:00 p.m.  Easter Vigil service 

 

Sun., April 4 

8:00 and 10:30 a.m.     Easter Festival services 

 

Mon., April 5 

9:00 p.m. Nine at 9:00 prayer time 

Tues, April 6                                                              
Classes resume 

3:30 p.m.  Home game vs. Chaska (rescheduled) 

Wed., April 7                                                      

8:10 a.m. Chapel                                  

Thurs., April 8                                                          

Library    

Fri., April 9       

 Spirit Wear Day                                                                      

 

School Website:  www.stjameshl.org/school 

 

In the office: 

*Mayer Knights information                                      

*Camp Omega information        

* Scrip order forms 

* Lunch menus 

* Newsletters                                   

Students of the Week: 

Bentley Krueger is in the 

kindergarten class this 

year.  He was born in 

Buffalo on February 16, 

2015.  His parents are 

Jacob Krueger and Jessica 

Glessing.  His favorite 

person in the Bible is Jesus 

and math is his favorite 

subject in school.  He likes 

to eat apples and oranges 

the most.  Tots is his favorite TV program and The Secret 

Life of Pets is his favorite movie.  During his free time, 

Bentley likes to play farm, go fishing, or build things.  If he 

could change something in the world, he would make the 

corona virus go away.  When he grows up, Bentley wants to 

be a police officer. 

 

 

Codee Laage was born in 

Maple Grove on August 21, 

2015.  She is also in 

kindergarten this year.  Her 

parents are Travis and Amy, 

and she has an older sister 

Nayvie and a younger sister, 

Tilly.  Jesus is her favorite 

person in the Bible and art is 

her favorite part of the 

school day.  Codee’s favorite 

TV show is Doc McStuffins 

and her favorite movie is Frozen 2.  Her favorite food to 

eat is cheeseburgers.  Collecting rocks, swimming, being 

outside, and doing art projects are Codee’s favorite things 

to do in her free time.   If she could change something in 

the world it would be to have people be more kind.  Right 

now, Codee has no special career plans, she just wants to be 

“momma’s hunny”. 

 

 

If you or someone 

you know has children 

eligible for preschool 

in the fall of 2021, 

registration is open 

and there is still room in both the three year old and four 

year old preschool classes.  Simply contact the school 

office to get the paperwork in place. 

 

 

 

We hope everyone has a restful and safe 

Holy Week and spring break! 

 

St. James Lutheran School Staff 

http://www.stjameshl.org/school

